
 
 
Dear Members of the Chellaston Community, 

What a fantastic week it has been!  Although the weather has cooled down this 

week, we are delighted to say that the learning climate in school has remained red 
hot. 

The quality of learning and atmosphere has remained at a high standard throughout 
the week and it has also been lovely to hear our singing interventions/choirs refilling 
the corridors.  In addition, we want to say well done to our pianists who showcase 

their skills for students before our assemblies start in the morning. 

Ofsted 

We were delighted to welcome Ofsted back into Chellaston Academy this 
week.  Inspectors had the opportunity to visit a large number of lessons and feel the 

school culture.  The report is being written as we speak and we will share this as 
soon as we can.  I would like to thank all members of the community who completed 
the Ofsted survey, your voice is an important part of the process. 

Refurbishment Update 

The refurbishment is making significant progress and we cannot wait to welcome 
into the school so you can see the developments.  We have been delighted to open 

our new reception and two new textiles rooms.  Therefore, from now on reception 
has relocated to its original position.  In the next few weeks we hope to open three 
new food technology rooms and a new multi purpose space.  Exciting times. 

Chellaston Academy Reception today! 

 

  



 
 
Year 6  - Open Evening 

We look forward to welcoming our prospective Year 6 students to the academy on 

Thursday 28th September 2023. Our Year 6 open evening can be booked here - Year 
6 Open Evening booking. 

 

 

Meet the tutor evening 

We would like to remind parents that there will be an online meet the tutor evening 
for ALL year groups on Thursday 12th October.  Further details will be published 
soon. 

  

https://www.chellaston.derby.sch.uk/parents/prospective-parents/
https://www.chellaston.derby.sch.uk/parents/prospective-parents/


 
 
School Photographs 

Tempest Photography have had two exceptionally busy days with us updating the 

photos of all our students. The images will appear on our lanyard cards which will be 
used more extensively in school in the future. School Photo packages will be 
available to order for those who wish to purchase copies of the latest photo 

Dates for your Diary 

28th September - Year 5 & 6 Open Evening 
12th October - Meet the tutor evening - all year groups (online) 
19th October - Sixth Form Open Evening - details to follow 

 
Kind regards 

Phil Smith 

 

Proud Executive Headteacher 

Chellaston Academy 


